
                                                                                                                                                                                       
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Aberford CE Primary 

Message from the Office 

 

As the weather is warming up, please can all 

children have a water bottle, sun cream and 

hat in school. 

 

10th May 2024 

 

Message from Mrs Crossley 

 

🍀 Good luck! 🍀  

 

All the staff here at Aberford 

want to wish good luck to our 

wonderful Year 6 children, as 

they take their end of Key Stage 

Assessments next week. They’ve 

been working really hard 

throughout their school life and 

especially this last half term 

where they have been attending 

booster sessions to get more 

familiar with the question styles.  

Yesterday, Kim from Mindmate, 

came in to deliver a workshop on 

exam stress to our year 6 

children, giving them lots of 

useful tips for next week.  

Don’t worry, it will be business as 

usual for the rest of the school, 

with only minor changes to break 

times.  
 

 

 

 

Dates this half term: 

Monday 20th May   Class 3 Skipping final 
Wednesday 22nd May Class 1 and 2 Harlow Carr trip 
Thursday 23rd May  School closes for half term 
Friday 24th May   Training Day  
Monday 3rd June  School reopens 
Friday 7th June   Sports Day 1.15pm 
Monday 10th June  Reserve Sports Day 1.15pm 

 

 

 

  

Lunchtime Award 

Lexi Noah  

Emily R Isaac KR 
 

 

 

Weekly Newsletter 

Attendance this week 

Whole School 96.5% 

Class 1 83.5% 

Class 2 99.6% 

Class 3 96.3% 

Class 4 100% 

 

 

 
  

Housepoints 

 This 
week 

Running 
total 

Becca 258 50 

Lotherton 258 81 

Parlington 211 65 

Hazlewood 256 65 

 

Christian Values Award 

 
C1 Tom Developing independence 

C1 Sophie Super imagination 

C2 Hunter Fantastic fractions 

C2 Hallie Always trying hard 

C3 Charlotte  Trying hard in English 

C3 Lucas Wonderful attitude in maths 

C4 Zac Working hard with his spellings 

C4 Seth Great maths 

 

Did you know? 
 

Our Christian Value for this half 

term is Perseverance.  

 
In Collective Worship, Mrs O’Neil 

talked to the children about the 

‘magic of yet’ and how 

persevering helps you to work 

towards achieving your goals.  

 

 

 Production 
Next week, children in Key Stage 

2 will find out what the end of 

year production will be so that 

they can start to think about 

preparing for it. We are making 

arrangements with the village 

hall and will get dates and times 

out to parents as soon as 

possible.  

 
 

 

 


